
We need better transit and properly protected bike lanes throughout the city; too many 
of the supposed bike thoroughfares are dangerous and often filled with debris from cars, 
or illegally parked vehicles. Freeway and Highway expansions should be halted entirely, 
instead of wasting billions on creating even worse problems for the future. You cannot 
solve congestion and parking with more cars; the only solution is fewer cars on the road 
and for that to happen you need people to feel safe and secure taking longer trips more 
often using public transit and bikeways. 


